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CHINESE MECHANICAL ENGINEERING SOCIETY

Mr. Marc Ventre
President
IESF

December 11, 2019

Dear Mr. Marc Ventre,

On behalf of CMES, | would like to express my sincere thanks for your presence and
support to 2019 International Conference on Mechanical Engineering Education
(ICMEE 2019), which was successfully held in Shanghai on October 25-28, 2019.

The ICMEE 2019 has been a grand gathering for the international mechanical
engineering community, with about 1,000 participants of over 200 universities,
enterprises and relevant institutions from 14 countries. We gathered the wisdom of
the current leaders in global mechanical engineering education, to diagnose the
current state of mechanical engineering education together, explore the training of
outstanding engineering talents, and promoted multi-disciplinary and in-depth
exchanges and cooperation.

As a supporter of the conference, the IESF promoted the events among your network
which has raised awareness of the conference, and sent the IESF keynote speaker
Prof. lvan lordanoff who has brought significant perspective and thought-provoking
insight to the conference.

Many thanks again to your support and efforts. We are looking forward to your
feedback on the conference, and potential opportunity to work with your
organization in the future.

| wish you all the best and the relations between CMES and I|ESF greater
development in the new year.

Sincerely yours,

Lu Daming % ﬁm

Vice President & General Secretary

Mok, IEEWHER EEEROS EEERR4SENE 100048
Add: 11th Floor, Building 4, Zhuyu International Business Center, 9 Shouti South Road, Haidian District, Beijing 100048, China
R4k Website: www.cmes.org  BiF/Tel; +86(0)10 68799009 {&F/Fax: +86 (0)10 68799050



